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March 27, 2024 

 

Dear Member of Congress: 

 

On behalf of the managers, supervisors, and executives in the federal government whose interests 

are represented by the Federal Managers Association (FMA), I want to thank you for taking the 

time to meet with our members during FMA’s annual Day on the Hill.   

 

Delegates attending our 86th annual National Convention are on Capitol Hill today discussing 

issues of importance to us as civil servants and stewards of spending taxpayers’ money wisely. An 

Executive Summary and Issue Briefs describing our 2024 legislative agenda and recommendations 

are included for your review. 

 

The Federal Managers Association draws its members from more than forty federal departments 

and agencies. We are a nonprofit professional association whose mission is to promote excellence 

in public service through effective management. In representing our members, we work closely 

with the Executive Branch and Congress to provide policymakers with the benefit of our members’ 

unique views and experiences.   

 

Our Association’s members constantly strive to provide high-quality service to the public in the 

most cost-effective manner possible. Our legislative recommendations for the second session of 

the 118th Congress are aimed toward achieving this goal. As those closest to the process of 

managing and supervising the entire federal workforce, we appreciate this opportunity to share our 

insights with you. Thank you again for your time and consideration of our views. 

 

With kindest regards, I am 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Craig Carter 

National President 
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